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16th December 2019 

Dear Parents, 

4th, 5th and 6th class are having their Christmas show tonight at 7pm. Can you 

please make sure children are in their costumes on arrival to the school. They can 

go straight to their classroom. 

1st, 2nd and 3rd class are looking forward to their Christmas performance tomorrow, 

Tuesday 16th at 7pm. Everyone is welcome to the show. 

First class pupils are going to a Christmas show in the Moat Theatre in Naas on 

Wednesday 18th, during normal school hours. Please ensure that you have paid for 

this trip by tomorrow Tuesday. 

3rd and 4th class will commence their five week swimming lessons on Wednesday 

8th of January. An Aladdin payment link will be set up today. 

Thank you to everybody who supported the Food Drive so generously. Hampers 

were prepared and delivered to families in our locality over the weekend. 

School closes for Christmas on Friday at 12.00. We reopen on Monday 6th of 

January. 

We wish you all a very happy Christmas and every blessing for 2020. 

  
 

 

Marion Sherlock 
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